
 Remote Parents’ Evening – Log In Instructions 

Your child’s Parents’ Evening is taking place this afternoon. You can log into the 

SchoolCloud by clicking the login link from the bottom of the email confirmation you 

will have received. 

Once logged in you will see a notice that you have upcoming video appointments and under 

this the details of the event, along with a Join Video Appointments button.  

 

Press the button to join your appointment on the day - or to test your camera/microphone at 

any time. 

Please see the link below for the full instructions: 

https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-

appointments-over-video-call 

 

Otherwise, you can login via the Lordswood Girls’ School website.  

Please click on the “Parents Evening” tab on the home screen and input the details 

requested. 
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